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In this issue, we talk about:

V A L E N T I N E S  C A R D
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E V E N T S

F E B R U A R Y  2 0 2 2

Valentine's Day Giving! 
B Y  S E L E N A  X I A N G

On Monday, February 14, the San Diego Figure

Skating Club Jr. Board thanked all of the

judges at that special Valentine's Day test

session! It was really special to us that the

judges could be there for our skaters, and we

wanted to show our appreciate for their hard

work and dedication to the club by creating

handwritten cards with nice messages and

special treats! 

(L-R) Alisa Kunimoto, Isleen Pi, Grace He [Picture Credit: Selena Xiang]



"All you need is love. But a little chocolate now and then
doesn't hurt" - Charles M. Schulz

Behind the Scenes! 

A few days before Valentines Day, SDFSC Jr.Board members got together


to create these little gifts for the judges and volunteers. Ari Kunimoto,


Grace He, Isleen Pi, and Selena Xiang made handmade cards with


cardstock, stamps, water color, and pens. Each had a nice message


written inside thanking the judges and volunteers and wishing them a


happy Valentine's Day. Each one also came with candies, including York


chocolates, skittles, sour patch kids, and PB chocolate cups. Although we


didn't get a picture with the judges, we hope that they enjoyed the


Valentine's Day present! 



Upcoming Events! 

On Saturday, March 12 we will be participating in the San Diego Bubble


Run! This event will be taking place at 2050 Entertainment Cir, Chula


Vista, CA 91911, and is a 5K with lots of colorful bubbles! We will be


providing all SDFSC members who participate with t-shirts too. Although


registration through SDFSC is now closed, you can still register


independently and run with us. Check out the flyer below for more info!


